
May 15th, 2022

Humboldt County Planning Commission

3015 H St

Eurkea, CA 95501
planningclerk@co.humboldt.ca. us

Humboldt County Planning Commissioners:

As a resident of Ferndale, I would like to register my support for the Humboldt County Fair

Association's Conditional Use Permit modification of permit PLN-2019-1551-9, which would increase the

maximum decibel level at dirt-track events from 90 decibels(db) to 99db, to achieve consistency with
American Motorcyclist (AMA) competition rules. This proposed modification will not change the already

permitted Community Noise Equivalency Level (CNEL). Revising the permit to allow event sound levels

at 99db will still enable events to meet the local CNEL of 63db.

I fully support the passage of this use permit modification. Your action here today will allow the

Humboldt County Fairgrounds to add the valuable aspect of AMA sanctioning to their events, which in

turn increases interest and long-term viability of the events, which promise to provide family-friendly

entertainment for our commdnity. Thank you for your time and consideration.
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